
Chabot-Las Positas Community College District 
7600 Dublin Blvd, 3rd Floor 

Dublin, CA  94568 
 
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
The Chabot Las Positas Community College District is seeking proposals from qualified audit firms to 
provide Independent Audit Services to the District. 
 

Independent Audit Services RFP:  19/20-11 
 
Qualified firms are invited to submit a written proposal that meets the requirements described herein 
RFP No. 19/20-11 and is submitted on or before 11:00 AM, Thursday, February 13, 2020.  RFP’s must be 
submitted in a sealed envelope and marked “Independent Audit Services, ”RFP:  19/20-11“ and must be 
mailed or hand delivered to the following address: 

Marie Hampton 
Purchasing Manager 

Chabot-Las Positas Community College District 
7600 Dublin Blvd, 3rd Floor 

Dublin, CA  94568 
 

 
Request for Proposal documents can be obtained visiting the Purchasing website at:  
http://www.clpccd.org/business/BusinessServicesPurchasing.php 

 
 
Any addendum or clarification will be posted on the website and emailed to all prospective respondents 
by 4:00 pm on January 31, 2020.  Requests for further information or questions should be addressed to 
Marie Hampton, Purchasing Manager prior to 4:00pm, January 28, 2020. 
 
The District reserves the right to reject any or all proposals or to waive any irregularities or informalities 
in any proposals and to be the sole judge of merit and suitability of services proposed. 
 

 
Publication Dates:  January 17, January 24 
 
 

http://www.clpccd.org/business/BusinessServicesPurchasing.php

